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PremierOne Credit Union Launches Zelle on its Online and Mobile Banking App  
  
San Jose, CA, October 25, 2019 – PremierOne Credit Union announced today that the Zelle 
digital payments network is now live on its online banking and mobile app. Zelle is free to all of 
its mobile and online banking subscribers. 
 
"We continually look for ways to improve our digital banking experience this is why we have 
partnered with Zelle to add value and convenience for our members. With Zelle, we provide a 
better and more secure digital banking experience," said PremierOne Credit Union’s President 
and CEO Andrea Brewer.  
 
 Zelle enables convenient person-to-person payments for PremierOne Credit Union members 
enrolled in online or mobile banking. It allows for funds to be sent from one bank account in the 
U.S. to another, using only a recipient's email address or U.S. mobile number. Funds are 
typically available within minutes when both parties are enrolled with Zelle.   
 
 About Zelle®  
 
Brought to you by Early Warning Services, LLC, an innovator in payment and risk management 
solutions, Zelle makes it easy, fast, and safe for money to move. The Zelle Network® connects 
the nation’s leading financial institutions, enabling consumers to send quick person-to-person 
payments to friends and family with a bank account in the U.S. Funds are available directly in 
consumer bank accounts typically within minutes when the recipient is already enrolled with 
Zelle. To learn more about Zelle and its participating financial institutions, visit 
http://www.zellepay.com.  
   
About PremierOne Credit Union  
 
PremierOne Credit Union is a full-service financial institution headquartered in San Jose, CA. 
With more than $420 million in assets, PremierOne Credit Union has been in business serving 
Santa Clara County for the past 80 years. They offer five locations, as well as access to almost 
5,000 branches and 30,000 ATMs as part of the CO-OP Network. In addition, membership is 
available to anyone who lives, works, studies, or worships in Santa Clara County, CA. For more 
information, go to www.premieronecu.org  or follow us on Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn or 
Twitter.  
 

# # #  

                News Release 

mailto:jjohnson@premieronecu.org
http://www.zellepay.com/
http://www.premieronecu.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PremierOneCreditUnion?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.instagram.com/premieronecu/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/premierone-credit-union
https://twitter.com/PremierOneCU

